
We are thrilled to welcome Catie Slusser, NP-C, to the Pulse Cardiology team!

Catie joins us from Henry Ford 

Hospital, where she cared for patients 

with advanced heart failure. A proud 

graduate of the University of Michigan 

School of Nursing, she brings a strong 

foundation of clinical expertise and a 

deep compassion for her patients.

Her knowledge, dedication, and patient-

first approach align perfectly with the 

mission and values of Pulse Cardiology. 

We are confident that Catie will be a 

tremendous asset to our team and the 

patients we serve.

Please join us in giving her a warm 

welcome to the Pulse Cardiology 

family—we’re excited to have her  

on board!
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